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Daylight Saving Suspended for 2022: May still affect device time 

 
In accordance with government advisory, Daylight Saving Time implementation has been 
suspended for this year. 
 
It is important to note that, due to previous year's DST software patches that may still be 
active on your devices, including phones, tablets, and laptops, this Sunday's time may still 
move forward by an hour. 
 
As a proactive measure, Vodafone is informing its customers that due to DST reflection there 
may be possible changes in device(s) time. Users can disable the "automatic" time setting 
mode to prevent the device time from moving forward by one hour on Sunday 13th 
November at 2am. 
 
The time displayed on the device clock is controlled by proprietary software of the device 
manufacturer. If you are not sure of the time on your device, you may check the correct time 
by dialling 124*1*7# for Vodafone prepaid or 125*1*5# for postpaid or call Vodafone Call 
Centre on 124 (free) or 123 (charged) line for confirmation of the correct time. 


